
Dear Valued Supplier, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important change 

within our organization. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our efficiency and service 

delivery, we have initiated a restructuring process. 

This restructuring will involve the following key changes: 

• Operational Streamlining: We will be consolidating certain departments to improve our 

operational effectiveness. 

• Changes in Management: New leadership will oversee the restructured teams to ensure 

a seamless transition. 

• Supplier Relations: We are committed to maintaining and improving our relationships 

with our suppliers during this period. 

We believe these changes will position us better in the market and enhance our collaboration 

with you. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to us. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


